
Brookwood School
Recital Prep 2023

Brookwood Recitals are a cherished tradition and a wonderful way to share music with our
community. Use the following information to prepare your students for success!

Students who are performing in recital will sit in the front row. There will be a seat marked with
their name. Performance order will begin from Stage Left.

Each student will walk up the
black stairs, announce their
name and what they will be
playing, then go to the
appropriate spot on stage and
perform.

Once the performance is over,
they will stand, pause, bow or
curtsy and then walk down the
black stairs and return to their
seat.

It is essential to practice these steps with your students. Walk them through every part and
even take them to the School Meeting house during lesson time to get a feel for the room and
for being on stage.

All pieces are limited to a maximum of 2 minutes.

Next Steps for Instructors:
For Brookwood Instructors - Add your student’s name, grade, instrument, recital piece and
composer to the shared google spreadsheet by Monday, April 10th.
For Non - Brookwood Instructors - Email your student’s name, grade, instrument, recital piece
and composer to Tiffany Wilson by Monday, April 10th to twilson@brookwood.edu

There will not be any accompaniment with recorded tracks (except drum students). Reach out
to Norma Brunner if your student needs piano accompaniment. normajbrunner72@gmail.com

Plan to attend your student’s recitals. All recitals are Special Event Dress.

Recital Dates and Times for 2023:
● Tuesday, April 18

○ Grades 2, 3 & 4: 1:30 - 2:30 p.m.
○ Grades 7 & 8: 2:45 - 3:45 p.m.

● Wednesday, April 19
○ Early Childhood, K, Grade 1: 1:30 - 2:30 p.m.
○ Grades 5 & 6: 2:45 - 3:45 p.m.

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1v6FZ-nkf89ud9vPKIRdtFw2A1Pd3KamWj8XufaBLrYc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:twilson@brookwood.edu

